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The Art of Gathering 2018-05-15

we spend our lives gathering first in classrooms and then in meetings weddings
conferences and away days yet so many of us spend this time in underwhelming moments
that fail to engage us inspire us or connect us we ve all sat in meetings where
people talk past each other or go through the motions and others which galvanize a
team and remind everyone why they first took the job we ve been to weddings that were
deeply moving and others that were run of the mill and simply faded away why do some
moments take off and others fizzle what s the difference between the gatherings that
inspire you and the ones that don t in the art of gathering priya parker gets to the
heart of these questions and reveals how to design a transformative gathering an
expert on organizing successful gatherings whether in conference centres or her
living room parker shows us how to create moving magical mind changing experiences
even in spaces where we ve come to expect little

The Art of Gathering 2018-05
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Event Planning 2009-04-16

this bestselling all in one guide to the event planning business is back and better
than ever fully updated and revised to reflect the very latest trends and best
practices in the industry this handy comprehensive guide includes forms checklists
and tips for managing events as well as examples and case studies of both successful
and unsuccessful events judy allen toronto on canada is founder and president of judy
allen productions a full service event planning production company

Digital Transformation and Innovation in Tourism Events
2022-06-15

the pandemic has accelerated the digital transformation in tourism and there has been
a surge in new innovative digital initiatives to help tourism businesses this book
provides a comprehensive treatment of the nature of tourism events and practices in
the digital context the book looks at how technology has transformed tourism in
destination branding marketing content marketing sustainable tourism development and
tourism events it examines the impact of digital transformation on emotions
experiences information technology tools and marketing techniques the book will be a
useful reference to those researching on tourism culture hospitality and marketing
and as well as destination planners managers of tourism destination marketing
organizations regulators standards and certification bodies local tourism board
authorities and policy makers

The COVID-19 Pandemic’s Transformation of Human
Relationships with Nature at Multiple Scales 2022-12-29

the digital traces that people leave behind as they conduct their daily lives provide
a powerful resource for businesses to better understand the dynamics of an otherwise
chaotic society digital technologies have become omnipresent in our lives and we
still do not fully know how to make the best use of the data these technologies could
harness businesses leveraging big data appropriately could definitely gain a
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sustainable competitive advantage with a balanced mix of texts and cases this book
discusses a variety of digital technologies and how they transform people and
organizations it offers a debate on the societal consequences of the yet unfolding
technological revolution and proposes alternatives for harnessing disruptive
technologies for the greater benefit of all this book will have wide appeal to
academics in technology management strategy marketing and human resource management

Digital Transformation in Business and Society
2019-10-04

this book presents critical insights and contemporary perspectives for exploring
current trends concerns and prospects of events tourism it examines modern day global
issues facing the events and tourism industry policymakers researchers and academics
to advance understanding of practice and development of theory organised in four
parts this book examines how events tourism is designed planned and delivered the
first part engages with the core fundamental concepts of events tourism which
establish a basic understanding of the field the second part addresses contemporary
issues related to visitor attractions music festivals small and user generated events
wanderlust and entrepreneurship the third part focuses on meetings and challenges in
the conference industry after disasters the economic impact and other dilemmas of
mega events and city and destination concerns the fourth and final part provides a
peek into the future of events tourism vis à vis reshaping cities music festivals and
critical dilemmas of the 21st century with an international appeal because of cross
national contributions this book will interest events and tourism practitioners
academics students researchers policymakers and business and investment sector
professionals across the globe

Events Tourism 2020-10-29

this is the first book to show how digitalisation and the better provision of
information and communication technologies icts can improve access to a wide range of
social services as well as make them more inclusive overcoming disparities across
social groups using contemporary digitalisation models will have lasting consequences
on social well being and human welfare reflecting on current trends the authors
vividly illustrate the collective global nature of the challenge that digitalisation
represents for providers administrators and users of welfare services it is important
therefore to bear in mind the following for research design and practice citizens
rights must be protected consideration should be given to how the services provided
can be improved by more effective use of icts digital interventions require better
service coordination in the setting of priorities and specific training in digital
skills for service providers and service users the chapters in this book address
these problems and challenges in great depth analysing the role of icts in promoting
social inclusion and social welfare drawing on examples of successful ict
applications around the world the book contains country case studies from the united
states brazil india the republic of korea taiwan hong kong china zimbabwe morocco
spain portugal ireland and singapore and will be of interest to all scholars and
students of social policy to social work educators and social care providers

Digital Transformation and Social Well-Being 2022-09-16

sure to become the definitive guide for leaders facing the challenges of rapid
enterprise wide transformation this book is the first detailed release of robert h
miles s proven accelerated corporate transformation process the act method many books
on corporate transformation exist often focusing on leadership styles and stories
this business manual goes further and deeper providing frameworks tools and templates
to show what when and how a leader of enterprise wide transformation should pace an
organization through the essential transformation phases of launch cascade and
execute the act approach is leader led at all levels it rapidly engages all employees
and has reliably generated rapid breakthrough results across a wide variety of
executive leaders organizational types and transformation challenges complemented by
an optional online course this guide will be an indispensable resource for anyone
leading or supporting a rapid transformation in their organization line managers
strategy consultants learning and development professionals human resources managers
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and anyone interested in the inner workings of top leadership circles will appreciate
the insights this book provides the guide is also available as an online course
transformation leader s guide the online course

Transformation Leader’s Guide 2022-06-06

this book is a practical guide for business professionals to develop and improve
business intelligence and collective decision making within their organisation it
proposes a progressive reconfiguration of the traditional business operating system
using a nature inspired framework called swarm facilitation that enables and
facilitates collective decision making organisations have followed the same rigid
formula of problem solving and decision making for over 100 years it is dominated by
centralised governance and pyramid decision making such an approach is no longer fit
for purpose in an environment of employee disengagement artificial intelligence ai
superintelligence and covid 19 fallout by the end of this book readers will be able
to solve organisational problems and challenges collectively using swarm intelligence
upgrade and future proof business operating systems to reflect a more collective
decision making approach fit for the new connected economy and industry 4 0 embrace
mindset quotients that support people working in a more networked self organising and
collective environment the book is important reading for leaders and managers who are
focused on building organisational capital and engagement and gaining value from the
emerging technology by evolving their business operating system into a digital
ecosystem as part of an ongoing digital transformation strategy it will also appeal
to experts working in the field of organisational change and development both within
the organisation and as consultants

The Nature of Business Transformation 2022-03-17

this book analyzes various digital transformation processes in journalism and news
media by investigating how these processes stimulate innovation the authors identify
new business and communication models as well as digital strategies for a new
environment of global information flows the book will help journalists and
practitioners working in news media to identify best practices and discover new types
of information flows in a rapidly changing news media landscape

Digital Transformation in Journalism and News Media
2017-05-03

the first systematic comprehensive and critical english language study of radio in
china this book documents a historical understanding of chinese radio from the early
twentieth century to the present covering both public matters and private lives radio
and social transformation in china analyses a range of themes from healthcare
migration and education to intimacy family and friendship through a concentrated and
thorough scrutiny of a variety of new genres and radio practices in post mao china it
also investigates the interaction between radio and social change particularly in the
era of economic reform building on the core theoretical concept of compressed
modernity each of the radio genres explored is shown to embody china s efforts to
achieve modernity while simultaneously exemplifying radio s capacity to manage the
challenges that have arisen from the country s distinctive and perhaps unique process
of modernization written in an engaging style this book makes an important
contribution to radio history internationally as such it will be of great interest to
students and scholars of broadcast media radio and communication studies as well as
chinese culture and society

Radio and Social Transformation in China 2019-04-18

expert guidance on the art and science of driving secure behaviors transformational
security awareness empowers security leaders with the information and resources they
need to assemble and deliver effective world class security awareness programs that
drive secure behaviors and culture change when all other processes controls and
technologies fail humans are your last line of defense but how can you prepare them
frustrated with ineffective training paradigms most security leaders know that there
must be a better way a way that engages users shapes behaviors and fosters an
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organizational culture that encourages and reinforces security related values the
good news is that there is hope that s what transformational security awareness is
all about author perry carpenter weaves together insights and best practices from
experts in communication persuasion psychology behavioral economics organizational
culture management employee engagement and storytelling to create a multidisciplinary
masterpiece that transcends traditional security education and sets you on the path
to make a lasting impact in your organization find out what you need to know about
marketing communication behavior science and culture management overcome the
knowledge intention behavior gap optimize your program to work with the realities of
human nature use simulations games surveys and leverage new trends like escape rooms
to teach security awareness put effective training together into a well crafted
campaign with ambassadors understand the keys to sustained success and ongoing
culture change measure your success and establish continuous improvements do you care
more about what your employees know or what they do it s time to transform the way we
think about security awareness if your organization is stuck in a security awareness
rut using the same ineffective strategies materials and information that might check
a compliance box but still leaves your organization wide open to phishing social
engineering and security related employee mistakes and oversights then you need this
book

Transformational Security Awareness 2019-05-21

change management is a crucial process for gaining the competitive advantage that is
the goal of many organisations leaders and change agents are often faced with
conflicting challenges of motivating and understanding increasingly diverse
workforces accounting to stakeholders and planning for the future in a chaotic
environment organisation change development and transformation 7e takes both an
organisational development and transformational approach to change to reflect the
environment of change faced by organisations today with the field of organisational
change continuing to evolve especially in an international context future directions
of change management are also discussed to emphasise the relationship between theory
to practice this text provides 10 local and international case studies practitioner
vignettes and a suite of online cases supported by a case matrix

Transformation of Japanese Multinational Enterprises and
Business 2019-08-01

managing sport events presents the principles and practices of effective event
management taking readers through the entire process from event conception through
postevent evaluation

Organisational Change: Development and Transformation
2014

emerging technologies are having a profound impact upon business as individuals and
organisations increasingly embrace the benefits of the always on attitude that
digital technologies produce the use of the web apps cloud storage gps and internet
connected devices has transformed the way we live learn play and interact yet how a
business can fully benefit from this transformation is not always clear in response
this book enables students and business leaders to take a strategic and sustainable
approach to realising the value of digital technologies it offers results driven
solutions that successfully transform organisations into data driven people focused
businesses capable of sustainably competing at a global level split across four key
parts the material moves through understanding digital business to planning
implementing and assessing digital transformation the current challenges facing all
small organisations including limited resources financial pressures and the lack of
dedicated it departments are explored the authors consider the ways in which
innovation can increase competitive advantage how innovative business models can
create new opportunities and how a data driven perspective can release embedded value
within the organisation contemporary international case studies and examples
throughout each chapter bridge theory with practical application and systematically
document the patterns of activities that enable success this textbook is a vital
resource for postgraduate and undergraduate students of digital business innovation
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and transformation by showing how to initiate digital transformation across an
organisation it will prepare business owners directors and management of small and
medium sized businesses to take strategic advantage of new and emerging technologies
to stay ahead of their competition

Managing Sport Events 2019-11-25

two decades after the democratic transition south african universities are in turmoil
whilst the old is slowly becoming unhinged reimagining the new is protracted and
contested the challenges ahead including a funding crunch are formidable and bear the
imprint of south african postcolonial specificities and global transformations in
higher education at this moment critical and engaged socio historical scholarship is
indispensable transformation and legitimation in post apartheid universities reading
discourses from reitz is such a work revisiting the notorious reitz incident of 2008
when a satirical video made by students from the university of the free state ufs to
register their resistance to the racial integration of black students into
historically white residences became public the text offers an analysis of the
broader cultural and socio political context that constituted the conditions of
possibility for the incident and its aftermath attention is shifted from the
principal actors in the original drama a handful of students and workers to a
critical interrogation of the broader structures positions discourses and practices
that fed into the reitz incident reaching into the present with violent and racially
charged student and worker protests in 2016 van der merwe and van reenen deliver a
theoretically rich analysis of the anatomy of current contestations about race and
transformation in higher education in south africa the resultant legitimation crisis
facing the ufs and southÂ african universities more generally as well as ways to
restore institutional legitimacy and reputation focusing on instituting deeper more
durable change that unlocks the promise of democracy dr irma du plessis university of
pretoria

Strategic Digital Transformation 2016-07-01

this book is a practical guide to the digital transformation of sales organizations
in 21 steps it provides an overview of the state of the art of technologies and
digital sales tools and creates an understanding of what the digitization of sales is
really about the primary driver of digitization is the modern customer and it is
important to always keep him in mind throughout the entire sales strategy the sole
use of technologies and the pure digitization of processes are not enough to make an
organization fit for the challenges of the modern business world all tools and
processes from positioning to customer management are explained in detail in this
book and illustrated with concrete examples what do chatbots do what are virtual and
augmented reality suitable for and what is the benefit of rapid prototyping which
sales activities can be supported by digitalization the author provides answers to
these and many other questions and shows how sales managers can make themselves fit
for the future with concrete tips and numerous implementation aids

Transformation and Legitimation in Post-apartheid
Universities 2023-01-01

this comprehensive field guide will be an essential resource for every school leader
charged with fostering the healthy development and academic success of students

Digital Transformation in Sales 2004-05-12

what happened to the urban spaces of everyday life when the soviet union collapsed
and how may this change be understood based on long term qualitative fieldwork in
post soviet russia this study draws upon time geographic social and semiotic theory
to formulate a model of how urban space is formed mirrored through the case of ligovo
uritsk a high rise residential district situated on the outskirts of sankt peterburg
st petersburg the changing relation between the lifeworlds of people and the system
of governance is highlighted with regard to the transformation of soviet and russian
society over the last decades the empirical material presented here documents a
number of processes within urban identity formation spatial representations and local
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politics the resulting findings add both empirically and theoretically to the
knowledge of urban cultural geography in russia a field of research that until
recently was closed to western researchers and seems currently to be closing again
the book will be of interest to researchers with an interest in social semiotic and
geographic theory as well as to students and researchers of cultural and urban
studies urban life and russian affairs the study could be also helpful to
professionals working in fields related to post soviet urban identity spatial
representations and local politics

Transforming School Leadership and Management to Support
Student Learning and Development 2009-04-01

readers should go broad and go deep with this book readers who do both will find this
book a valuable framework for approaching the complexities of leading health care
organizations today it will provide a framework for approaching the work and that
framework is one likely to lead to business success and personal satisfaction from
the foreword by thomas h lee md chief medical officer press ganey and senior
physician brigham and women s hospital the u s health care system continues to
undergo transformation with a rate of change that has accelerated in recent years
this rapidly evolving field requires a new level of astute clinical leadership the
bottom line is that physician leadership will be the key ingredient for any dramatic
change in our health care system and a fundamental driver of outcomes for patients
and communities leading heath care transformation prepares physician leaders with the
evidence tools and ideas to make and lead systemic improvement this second edition
provides fresh insights new evidence and modern topics with revised and updated
chapters each chapter is complete with contemporary evidence pragmatic case studies
lessons learned and action steps for physician leaders this second edition of leading
health care transformation is a succinct and practical primer on 16 key topics in
health care transformation physician leadership is critical to transform care this
book will help guide the way

Meeting Places of Transformation 2023-10-20

written during the covid pandemic this book offers a unique timely insight into the
acceleration of digitalization in higher education

Leading Health Care Transformation 2022-06-23

offering insights based on years of original research redefining murder transforming
emotion an exploration of forgiveness after loss due to homicide investigates the
ideas and experiences of individuals who have lost loved ones to homicide co victims
in order to advance our understanding of the emotional transformation of forgiveness
it stands at the crux of two vibrant growing fields criminal victimology and the
sociology of emotion analysis of 36 intensive interviews with co victims and three
years of participant observation of self help groups and other victim centered events
offers a multidimensional understanding of forgiveness specifically this book answers
the questions of what when how and why forgiveness occurs by exploring co victims
ideas about forgiveness the differential experiences of various groups of people the
processes through which forgiveness occurs in a variety of extreme circumstances of
homicide and co victims motivations toward forgiveness the book concludes with
commentary on overarching conclusions based on this work theoretical and practical
implications suggestions for directions for future inquiry and an in depth account of
the methodological strategies employed to gather such rich and nuanced data this book
will appeal to academics and students alike within relevant fields including
sociology criminology restorative justice victim services psychology and social
welfare as well as individuals seeking a better understanding of their own
experiences including co victims or others whose lives have been altered by extreme
forms of violence and upheaval its detailed postscript will also serve well those
interested in qualitative methodology in social science research
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Digital Transformation and Disruption of Higher
Education 2020-11-09

while corporate governance has been a successful concept throughout the centuries it
is in question whether this concept can remain sustainable in the digital era and
during a time of technological and managerial disruption under the pressure of new
economic social and ecologic challenges it is vital to understand how this concept
needs to transform challenges and opportunities of corporate governance
transformation in the digital era is an essential reference source that discusses
concepts trends and forecasts of corporate governance and examines its transformation
under the pressure of new technologies and economic changes featuring research on
topics such as corporate identity e commerce and cost management this book is ideally
designed for corporate leaders managers executives business professionals consultants
professors researchers and students

Redefining Murder, Transforming Emotion 2019-12-27

the second half of the 20th century witnessed increasingly rapid cultural ferment and
social transformation as access to media and communications profound changes many of
which should improve the economic and social development of asia have been initiated
by the industrialization of the countries of pacific asia the break up of the soviet
union the emergence of more democratic governments and the moves toward peace in the
middle east yet many political problems remain to be solved in order to bring
structural transformation two sets of forces are commonly recognised external and
internal scholars however differ about their relative role in fact the stability and
change in the indian society were greatly influenced by both external and internal
factors and more and more social scientist have come to hold this view though it may
not be easy for them to isolate their effects because of close aspects of social
transformation and change

Challenges and Opportunities of Corporate Governance
Transformation in the Digital Era 2001

that personal growth often occurs in people who have experienced traumatic events is
an acknowledged but under researched phenomenon this book fills the gap the authors
use a cognitive framework to explore this finding focusing upon changes in belief
systems reported by trauma survivors tedeschi and calhoun weave together literature
from fields as diverse as philosophy religion and psychology and incorporate major
research findings into the effect of trauma with case examples from the authors
research and clinical work information is presented in a manner accessible to
clinicians in addition one chapter is written specifically for trauma survivors

Social Transformation In Modern India 1995-06-20

with the competitive landscape changing faster than ever before leaders
understandably favor what has worked for them in the past but that kind of approach
doesn t give anyone the motivation to develop new and better strategies to execute
and navigate change as a result change leaders and practitioners find themselves
asking the same old questions with no time for failure how can initiatives be moved
forward how do you fit the right change method to the change objective how do you
create a roadmap that is designed for success why do some organizations succeed with
change while others struggle the authors share the insights of change management
thought leaders that have stood the test of time within the scope of organization
wide change change managers today can review the work of these thought leaders to
better understand and implement effective change in their organizations the authors
also propose a holistic meta framework to create a path for enterprise wide change
with the insights from case studies you ll learn how to create a customized and
robust transformation plan for your own organizational change initiatives

Trauma and Transformation 2019-02-01

updated with new information illustrations and leadership tools leading the lean
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enterprise transformation second edition describes how the metrics used by toyota
drive every line item in a financial statement in the right direction rather than
focus on lean tools and principles the new edition of this bestselling reference
focuses on what ma

Executing Transformation 2012-09-26

presenting a unique team based problem solving model this book shows how to turn k 8
school change from a daunting prospect into an achievable goal supported by a
concrete plan a framework is provided for addressing any schoolwide academic or
behavior issue from reading or math problems to concerns about school safety or
tardiness four clear cut steps are described problem identification problem analysis
plan development and plan implementation evaluation user friendly features include
procedures for navigating each step extended case examples frequently asked questions
and 13 reproducible forms the large size format and lay flat binding facilitate
photocopying purchasers get access to a companion website where they can download and
print the reproducible materials as well as online only practice exercises with
answers this book is in the guilford practical intervention in the schools series
edited by t chris riley tillman

Leading the Lean Enterprise Transformation 2017-06-12

receptive ecumenism asks not what other churches can learn from us but what can we
learn and receive with integrity from our ecclesial others since the publication of
receptive ecumenism and the call to catholic learning exploring a way for
contemporary ecumenism oup 2008 this fresh ecumenical strategy has been adopted
critiqued and developed in different christian traditions and in local national and
international settings including the most recent bilateral dialogue of the anglican
roman catholic international commission arcic iii the thirty eight chapters in this
new volume by academics church leaders and ecumenical practitioners who have adopted
and adapted receptive ecumenism in various ecclesial and cultural contexts show how
receptive ecumenism has grown and matured part one demonstrates how receptive
ecumenism itself is capable of being received with integrity into very different
ecclesiologies and ecclesial traditions in part two this approach to transformative
ecumenical learning is applied to some recurrent ecclesial problems such as the
understanding and practice of ministry revealing new insights and practical
opportunities part three examines the potential and challenges for receptive
ecumenism in different international settings part four draws on scripture
hermeneutics and pneumatology to offer critical reflection on how receptive ecumenism
itself implements transformative ecclesial learning addressing the 70th anniversary
of the world council of churches archbishop justin welby said that one of the most
important of recent ecumenical developments has been the concept of receptive
ecumenism this volume provides an indispensable point of reference for understanding
and applying that concept in the life of the christian churches today

Transforming Schools 2022-06-16

using the principles of transformational leadership iep teams become effective tools
to ensure student success and achievements there is a difference of teams that are
simply chaired and those that are lead teams with transformational leaders promote
the best efforts of all participants including parents and students to effectively
deliver special education services that meet real student outcomes using a step by
step approach to developing the iep improving team function and producing great ieps
schools and districts can demonstrate special education effectiveness through success
and achievement of students transformational leadership provides the reader with a
background of meaningful and purposeful leadership and the building blocks of the
learning organization these concepts are applied to the values and the operation of
the iep team teams following these principals improve service delivery by full
participation of all team members transformational leadership can improve student
advancement school improve and district accountability
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Receptive Ecumenism As Transformative Ecclesial Learning
2012-05-18

like many other oecd countries greece has embarked on an ambitious digital
transformation of its public sector to make it more effective sustainable proactive
and people centred however digital transformation projects present challenges in
terms of governance procurement implementation and institutional capacities

Transformational Leadership in Special Education
2022-12-20

this book unlocks the hidden power of high performance gatherings adrian has given us
a formula that can change the world a simple and powerful way to harness humanity s
progress david adler ceo founder bizbash media do your conference programs contain
sessions you belatedly discover were of little interest or value to most attendees if
so you re wasting significant stakeholder and attendee time and money your conference
is simply not as good as it could be now imagine you knew how to routinely create
conference programs that reliably include the sessions and session content attendees
actually want and need how much value would that add to your event for your attendees
your sponsors and your bottom line event crowdsourcing creating meetings people
actually want and need will show you how to create conference programs that reliably
become what your attendees want and need every single time the product of over 25
years of participant driven conference program design experience event crowdsourcing
clearly explains everything you need to know to successfully integrate effective real
time event crowdsourcing into your meeting programs and sessions buy event
crowdsourcing to learn why it s so important to create conference programs and
sessions that attendees want and need and when and how to choose and use this
extensive compendium of specific detailed crowdsourcing techniques to radically
improve your meetings

OECD Public Governance Reviews Digital Transformation
Projects in Greece’s Public Sector Governance,
Procurement and Implementation 2019-09-16

the papers for this special issue were selected from a pool of nearly 700
presentations which were made at the 10th congress of the world council of
comparative education societies wcces which was held in cape town south africa from
12 to 17 july 1998 the congress was hosted by the southern african comparative and
history of education society saches and held on the campuses of the university of the
western cape and the university of cape town the papers were selected by the
convenors of the conference s standing commissions which provided a significant focus
for the conference proceedings these commissions were on the following themes
teachers and teacher education curriculum higher education lifelong learning language
literacy and basic education gender and education policy theory and theory shifts
basic education in africa peace and justice dependency european education policy
research in africa culture indigenous knowledge and learning the papers presented as
the discussion below makes clear ranged widely in subject matter and theoretical
perspective and addressed issues of concern both to individual countries and to
regions of the world while some of the papers use comparison as an approach it
remains a matter of concern that the comparative perspective is so little in evidence
it is hoped that the com parative research approach will be more in evidence in the
future

Event Crowdsourcing: Creating Meetings People Actually
Want and Need 2012-12-06

this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 11th international conference
on graph transformation icgt 2018 held as part of staf 2018 in toulouse france in
june 2018 the 9 full papers 2 short papers and 1 keynote presented in this book were
carefully reviewed and selected from 16 submissions the papers deal with the
following topics graph languages graph transformation formalisms parallel
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independence and conflicts and graph conditions and verification

Education, Equity and Transformation 2018-06-18

this book is designed as an undergraduate textbook to be used as a foundation text
for peace and conflict studies pacs programs or for anyone interested in an overview
of the field of peace and conflict studies the book provides an introduction to the
field balancing theory research and practice

Graph Transformation 2015-08-21

the global financial crisis has provided an important opportunity to revisit debates
about post socialist transition and the relative success of different reform paths
post communist central and eastern europe ceecs in particular show resilience in the
wake of the international crisis with a diverse range of economic transformations
transformation and crisis in central and eastern europe offers an in depth analysis
of a diverse range of countries including poland hungary russia ukraine czech
republic and slovakia this volume assesses each country s institutional
transformations geopolitical policies and local adaptations that have led them down
divergent post communist paths chapters take the reader systematically through the
evolution of former communist national economic systems before ending with lessons
and conclusions for the future subsequent chapters demonstrate that economic
performance crucially depends on achieving a sustainable balance between sound
institutional design and policies on one hand and localization on the other this new
volume from a prestigious group of academics offers a fascinating and timely study
which will be of interest to all scholars and policy makers with an interest in
european economics russian and east european studies transition economies political
economy and the post 2008 world more generally

Transformative Change 2016-05-05

events in the post cold war era have challenged the notions of realism and
realpolitik with an upsurge in intrastate conflicts involving other actors than just
the state during this period the international community has witnessed the
limitations of the tenets of realism for addressing disastrous civil wars or ethno
political conflicts internal to the states largely because of this and alongside the
emerging field of conflict resolution in western countries transitional conflict
resolution mechanisms emerged with characteristic multi track diplomacy orientations
for solving national problems within african countries by the end of the 1980s and
early 1990s several african countries including south africa burundi and sierra leone
resorted to either a truth and reconciliation commission or an international tribunal
to handle violence and restore peace and justice in the same period other african
countries opted for what was called national conference to solve their national
problems and transform conflict into an opportunity for structural change in february
1990 the republic of benin a small nation state in west africa achieved peace through
a national conference the national conference in benin was a national gathering for
crisis resolution through social debates on critical issues facing the nation and
political decision making for constructive changes as a pioneer benin led the
political change movement of the national conference and was later followed by eight
other african countries namely chad congo brazzaville gabon mali niger togo the
central african republic and the former zaire now known as the democratic republic of
congo to date most of the existing literature on the subject explores the phenomenon
of national conference as something of a prelude to political transition to
multipartyism and democracy part of the literature depicts the national conference as
a civil coup d etat and recommends its institutionalization as a system for
democratic transitions this book takes a different approach by conceptualizing the
national conference phenomenon as a multi track diplomacy tool or as a process for
conflict transformation and peacemaking building upon theories of conflict and
conflict resolution the author analyzes the national conference as a unique
diplomatic approach to transforming national crisis which expands the scope of
strategies for peacemaking
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Transformation and Crisis in Central and Eastern Europe
2008-03-30

in this book the author demonstrates that the process of thematic analysis is common
to many qualitative methods and provides guidance to researchers on learning the
techniques and applying them to their own research

National Conference as a Strategy for Conflict
Transformation and Peacemaking 1998-04-16

Transforming Qualitative Information
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